10/26/22, 4:29 PM Department of Environment and Natural Resources Mail - Letter-Invitation for the Pre-Submission Conference

A
§ — DENR DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
f

i

Letter-Invitation for the Pre-Submission Conference
1 message

Mail Notification 2018 <plo_ormdo@yahoo.com> Wed, Oct 26, 2022 at 1:11 AM

Reply-To: Mail Notification 2018 <plo_ormdo@yahoo.com>
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, "ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com" <ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com>

Good day!
Attached herein is an e-copy of the invitation for the pre-submission conference for River
Restoration and Dredging Activities in the Province of Oriental Mindoro. The said letter was also

forwarded through J&T Express with tracking no. 930-352-320-216 for your reference. Thank you
very much.

Kindly acknowledge upon receipt.

ﬂ 20221026 Letter to Regional Exec. Dir. Lormelyn Claudio,CESO IV_Pre Submission 0190.pdf
480K
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